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1. On 16 August 2023, the Secretariat received a Note Verbale from the Permanent Mission of the 
Russian Federation to the Agency. 

2. As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States. 
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Unofficial Translation 

PERMANENT MISSION 
OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION TO THE 

INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS 
IN VIENNA 

Tel. (043-1) 282 53 91,282 53 93 
Fax (043-1) 280 56 87 

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International

Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the

International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honour to inform on the following.

On 28 July 2023, at 16:00, a street block was damaged in course of a

Ukrainian terrorist attack against the city of Taganrog. That block was the place

where the State Unitary Enterprise of Rostovskaya Oblast "Centre of Medical

Rehabilitation NQ 1 » housing a Radon laboratory is situated.

During investigation at the facilities of the mentioned laboratory specific

attention was payed to examination of integrity of the generating room and, in

particular, the Radon generator itself. The results of the undertaken activities showed

that no damage had been inflicted to the generator, the valves' interlock system and

the vessel with the concentrated solution of Radon. The radiation background

remains normal.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat to

circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Vienna, " � August 2023

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE 
INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY
Vienna
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